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· Updates, Strategic Plan 2022 Please find statements of the updates for university strategic planning at https://www.clayton.edu/strategic-plan-2022/Progress/ The fourth year reports indicate continued progress by many colleagues in advancing shared goals for the university on behalf of our colleagues, our students, and our served communities. Please encourage colleagues to review and pose questions we might be able to answer
· Sharing financial return on investments by our students and their families within the last two weeks, Georgetown University in conjunction with Pew Charitable Trusts evaluated short and long term returns for graduates of 4500 institutions https://cew.georgetown.edu/cew-reports/CollegeROI/ Please share with colleagues, so as to provide a perspective on our work overtime on behalf of our students. It is another reminder of how important the collective work we do in assisting our students to find ways to complete their degree
· Budget Several weeks ago we shared with the senate the relationship between our university financial position and general revenue collections in Georgia. For those interested, the following link provides access to data about state collections https://gsfic.georgia.gov/monthly-department-revenue-collections This provides access information as we progress through the remainder of the calendar year, and toward the beginning of a new legislative session. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Open House, December 14 this is an early invitation for a holiday one house at my home between 2 and 6 PM—you and a guest are invited to drop into my home and share holiday greetings. The open house format reflects busy schedules, and a chance to join colleagues however briefly during this busy season
· Thanks and Questions  

